
Come and ring the bells at the South of 

England Show 2019! 

https://www.seas.org.uk/south-of-england-show/ 

 

Thursday-Friday-Saturday 

6-8 June 2019 at  

Ardingly Showground  
 

Spaces are still available for ringers of all abilities to ring& talk about ringing at Dewbys 

Bells mini-ring as part of the SCACR representation alongside the Diocese of Chichester 

again this year. 

No prior experience necessary – just an enthusiasm about bell ringing and ability to chat! 

Free admission for helpers - a few of hours ringing (10-1 and 1-4) and the rest of the time 

available to visit the show.  Under 16s gain free admission with an accompanying adult so 

we are pleased to provide admission for families able to bring their young ringers on the 

Saturday. Find out more and save your place – email Alison on publicity@scacr.org 

Twitter follow @scacr_bells @chichesterDio @seas_org - use hashtags 

#southofenglandshow and #bellringing 

Facebook follow @SussexBellringers @DioceseofChichester @SouthEngShows 
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